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West Tisbury Select Board
P.O.Box 278
West Tisbury, MA 02575

May 10, 2023

Dear Members of the Select Board,

Subject to your approval, the West Tisbury Library Foundation is pleased to
present the enclosed donation of $65,000 to the Town of West Tisbury, restricted
to expenditures by the West Tisbury Free Public Library in the following
categories:

Programming

Books/ebooks

Staff training

Technology

Landscape maintenance

Undesignated (to be determined by the Library Director)

These funds are the result of hundreds of gifts received from grateful library
users. Thank you for your continued collaboration, and for this ongoing

public/private partnership in support of our town library.

Sincerely,

Dan Waters
President



